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A Week in the Life of a Frosh Girl 
 

We look back as this summer comes to an end- 
The Frosh Girls made memories and tons of new friends! 

 
Our counselors made us smile; our activities were fun. 

It’s so hard to believe this summer’s already done! 
 

After all the fun we’ve had, it’s hard to say “Good Bye”. 
But get excited… Summer 2021 will be here in the blink of an eye! 

 
Thank you to all of our parents and families for your support and for sharing your 

amazing girls with us this summer! 
We loved getting to know them over the last 7 weeks. 

We wish you a safe and successful school year and 
Look forward to seeing you next year 

for another fun- filled summer at 
Kenwal Day Camp! 

 
 

*The password “kenwalfun” can be used to access this summer’s fabulous pictures! 
    Congratulations to our Campers of the Week 

 
Libra         Mars 

 
Julia Alexander                   Lillian Hall  

      Cate Rinaudo 
 

Please see the newsletter from our Swim Staff to view our 
Swimmers of the Week. 

 
 

Love,  
Wendy Badash – Group Leader 

 
Counselors 

 
Libra- Anna Giuffrida & Sami Leace 
Mars- Sammy Messina & Dani Wicker 


